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January 20th, 2018 | 9:00 – 11:00 

 

Attendance 

Barbara, Brian, Donald, Frank, Ed, Helena, Kade, Karen, Noel, Regina, Robyn, Subas, and Trevor 

Morning Activities: 

• Rubbish pick-up 

• Treasure hunt 

• Weeding 

• Wildlife photography  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

1st morning tea of the year – Brian and Donald – Missing in Action 😊 

The dark side of our over-consumption, but -  

somebody’s trash is someone else’s treasure! 
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I was duly greeted by Bob at 7:30 😊 

A pair of Galahs flew to say bye to me at 11:30 😊 
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A Praying Mantis basking under the Sun! 

A Blue-tailed Damselfly enjoying the puddle! 
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Grey Stinkwood (Jacksonia furcellata) Plant + Close-up of its Flowers 

against the Blue Sky – notice an ant on the flower! 


